Business Forum Management Committee Meeting

Tuesday 26th September 2006

Present:
Pete Handy


Amanda Wells


David Rawling


Lee Furness


Ingrid Graham

In attendance: 
Graham Parker


Tom Coldron

Apologies:
Janice Young


Saghir Ahmed

	
	
	Action

	1. 
	Welcome, introductions and apologies

Pete Handy welcomed all to the meeting. 

             
	

	2. 
	Action points from last meeting

Graham announced that the stationery and leaflet for the Business Forum have now been completed. These were handed out and were received well by the meeting.


	

	3. 
	Committee positions

The officer positions are to be the same as the previous year – chair, vice-chair, treasurer and secretary. Janice Young, although unable to attend this meeting, has asked to be considered for the post of vice-chair. The following appointments were approved by the committee:

Chair

-
Pete Handy

Vice-Chair
-
Janice Young

Treasurer
-
Amanda Wells

Secretary
-
Lee Furness

Over the previous year there was little for the treasurer and the secretary to do as the Forum does not yet have any finances and the Executive duties are undertaken by the Business Support Team. Lee proposed a vote of thanks for Tom Coldron who has been performing the administrative tasks for the Forum.


	

	4. 
	Committee member representation

BNDfC Partnership Board

Pete Handy said that he wishes to stand down as one of the representatives of the Business Forum on the Partnership Board. Amanda Wells is to continue on the Board and a letter is to go out to the whole Forum to ask for a volunteer to take up the second Board position. Ingrid said that she would consider it and Amanda said that she would also ask Janice Young if she would consider taking the post. It may also be possible that two people could take the position on a shared basis.

BNDfC Employment and Skills Strategy Group

David Rawling put his name forward to represent the Forum on this group. This was agreed.

Transformational Projects Steering Group

Keith Laycock was the representative on this group and has now retired. Lee Furness has attended on an interim basis but does not wish to continue permanently. This post will also be offered to the whole Forum by letter.

BNDfC Community Safety and Wellbeing Strategy Group

Janice Young has asked to be the representative on this group. This was agreed.

Spital Hill Project Group

Graham read an email from Chris Birks, the chair of this group, and handed out some documents describing the current situation. Saghir Ahmed and Pete Handy are currently on this group but more members of the Forum are wanted to attend. Ingrid Graham said she will consider being on this group. It will also go in the letter to the whole Forum.
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	5. 
	Membership

A number of application forms for membership have been received.

Catherine Maher – Shear Illusionz

The business is outside the Burngreave area (near Castle Market) but Catherine is a Burngreave resident. After discussion it was agreed that, as a resident, Catherine can be considered to be a local businessperson and so can be a member of the Forum. To reflect this decision the wording on the membership application forms is to be changed to the following: “If you are registered self-employed with a legitimate business and your business is in Burngreave or you are a Burngreave resident then you can apply to join the Burngreave Business Forum.” 

There was further discussion about a requirement for members to be registered with the tax office. This should also be reflected in the text on the application form. The Business Support Team will draft a new form to be presented to the next meeting. All existing members should also be asked to sign a declaration to say that they are registered.

Paul Thomas – Computer Management Corporation

Approved.

Cynthia Dzokoto – Dela Makola Market

Approved

Basheer Ahmed – Al Yusur

Approved

Denise Palmer – Wedding Sitter

Approved
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	6. 
	Discussion

Graham said that the goals for the future of the Forum need to be discussed. There is a feeling that we have been in stasis and that there is too much focus on Spital Hill. The hope is that the business Forum should be a self-sustaining organisation to represent and support businesses.

What should the goals for the forthcoming year be and how can the CESB team facilitate these?

Amanda said that she would like to see solid benefits for members; free stuff, networking, etc. 

Lee commented that the programme of seminars on offer is good, as is the annual Awards event. He said that the networking opportunities he has had through being a member of the Forum for the past two years have been very positive. 

Lee also suggested that the model used by the Sheffield Business Club could be used where a briefing is sent out regularly telling members what is going on. Graham replied that we are currently in the process of producing a website which will include upcoming events and the business directory.

Ingrid said that members could take more part by going out and talking to people to get them involved and give them information. She is happy to do this.

Tom said that it would be possible to compile a monthly briefing on any events in the City that may be of interest to local businesses and then send this out to Forum members.


	


	7. 
	Quarterly General Meeting

There are a number of agencies and organisations that could do a presentation at the next quarterly general meeting, to be held next month. 

Alertbox wish to give a presentation about their system for businesses to communicate with each other about security threats. Graham handed out some information that they have sent. It was agreed that they should be invited to present at the meeting.

It was also agreed that Chris Birks, chair of the Spital Hill Project Group, would give a presentation on the current situation with the Spital Hill masterplan.

A representative of Sheffield City Council will give a presentation on trading standards.

Kier Sheffield will be invited to give a presentation on sub-contracting opportunities in the redevelopment of Sorby House and, more generally, how to go about obtaining sub-contracting work with Kier.

 
	

	8. 
	Date and time of next meeting


Quarterly General Meeting, 31st October 2006


6.00 – 7.45


Forum House, 35 Spital Hill


	


